
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2015-162

Date: 10/22/2015

From: Jean Fraser

Life Safety requirements for the change of use will be addressed in the Building Permit process.

Comments Submitted by: Keith Gautreau/Fire on 10/7/2015

Premises Identification
The main entrance of the building must be the address for the property. This should be consistent with 911, tax 
assessor, Inspections Division and future mailing address.
Street addresses shall be marked on the structure and shall be as approved by the City E-911 Addressing 
Officer. 
If the building entry faces a different street, both the street name and number should be large enough to read 
from the street.
Address numbers must be a minimum of 4 inches high.
The number should be in Arabic numerals rather than spelled out (for example, “130” instead of “One Hundred 
and Thirty’).
Color: Addresses should be in a color that contrasts with the background.
Whenever possible, should be illuminated.

Comments Submitted by: Keith Gautreau/Fire on 10/7/2015

There are two hydrants within 200' from the propose site which is more than adequate.

Comments Submitted by: Keith Gautreau/Fire on 10/7/2015

Access to the site is good at it sits on the corner of Forest Ave. & Cumberland Ave.

Comments Submitted by: Keith Gautreau/Fire on 10/7/2015


